Approved
King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting

October 12, 2021

The monthly Electoral Board was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at 8:45 a.m..
The Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office. In attendance were
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Melissa South, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General
Registrar; and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.

Review of minutes from the August 10, 2021 meeting were reviewed and approved.

New Electronic Poll Books will be used in the upcoming November 2, 2021 election.

Absentee Voting: As of today’s date, 144 voters have voted in person; 195 ballots have been
mailed and 60 ballots have been returned to the registrar’s office. The General Registrar’s office
will be open on Saturday, October 23rd and Saturday, October 30th for early voting.

The General Registrar distributed an updated list of Officer Elections for the November election.

Training for Officer of Elections will be held on October 19, 2021 at the King and Queen County
Administration Building. Mary Ann will pick up food for the training.

Provisional Ballots and Canvass will be held on November 3rd and 5th, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. both
days. The General Registrar distributed updated Provisional Ballots and Canvass handbooks to
Electoral Board members.

Next meeting will be held November 9, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.

Meeting adjourned 9:09 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere,
Secretary



